
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

23-115 

FORT WORTH OPERATIONS CONTRACT LABOR SERVICES 

 

Tarrant Regional Water District (TRWD) is seeking proposals from Temporary Employment 

Agencies to provide light, industrial personnel on an “as needed” basis to perform general labor 

duties in support of various District departments.  An authorized official will initiate the requests 

for temporary personnel through the requesting department. 

 

Bids for the above referenced project will be accepted by the Tarrant Regional Water District, 

Purchasing Department, electronically via the CivCast Procurement Website no later than 3:00 

P.M. CST, March 30, 2023.    

 

Submittals must be in the actual possession of Tarrant Regional Water District prior to the exact 

time and date indicated in this Request. Any submittal received after the foresaid time, will not 

be accepted. 

 

Documents may be downloaded at the following procurement website: 

https://www.civcastusa.com/project/6409ffb6cd1c635e269fb73a/summary 

  

Respondents are responsible for obtaining all related documents including but not limited to 

future Addenda. The District will not be held responsible for failure of the Respondent to obtain 

all related documents. 

 

The Tarrant Regional Water District reserves the right to adopt the most advantageous response 

to the Request for Proposal and other parts of the Contract Documents, or any applicable 

Statute or Code. 

 

 


